
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2025 
Branch Website and Technology 

 

Our goal in the use of technology at the Branch is to efficiently manage resources in the 
provision of timely, succinct, and useful information services. 

Please visit AnthroposophyLA.org to discover 

 upcoming lectures, classes, artistic workshops, and performances at the Rudolf 
Community Center; 

 ongoing study groups throughout the greater Los Angeles, Orange County, and Central 
Coast areas; 

 volunteer opportunities which enhance Branch life; 
 past events that have been recorded for the convenience of being viewed at any time; 
 links to anthroposophic resources – including our own Rudolf Steiner Library, local 

Waldorf education institutions, nationwide as well as international initiatives; and 
 Rudolf Steiner’s inspirational weekly Calendar of the Soul verses.  

Through the Branch website, it is simple to subscribe to email notices of scheduled events, to 
become a Branch member, and to RSVP for events.  Donations are securely and gratefully 
accepted through PayPal and EventBrite.  Payment via QR code is available at in-person events.  
Selected events livestream via Zoom.  

Please inquire at programs@anthroposophyla.org  to 

o obtain or share information on individual events; 
o revise study group and resource information; and 
o provide postable images. 

Ongoing gratitude goes out to 

 Chris Quintanar for skillful, patient, and creative management of tasks required to 
maintain Branch web pages, membership lists, and email subscriptions; 

 Sieg Heep for steadfast technical support of meetings and recordings; 
 Ted Flittner for nimble software updates; 
 Michael James for elegant stage lighting redesign; and 
 Christine Burke for spirited posts to the Anthroposophical Society in America, Los 

Angeles Branch Facebook page.   

Respectfully submitted, 
 
Anne Saldo   
On behalf of the Anthroposophical Foundation of California 
  


